
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBER: 

Osvaldo Zepeda 

7476 Lafayette Heights Drive 

Gloucester Point, VA 23062 

540-684-4249 

 

IT IS TIME for the Samaritan’s Purse Shoeboxes.  Empty boxes 

can be picked up in the narthex.  Please return filled boxes by 

November 20th and include $7.00 with the box .  You may bring 

supplies for the children to pack on November 9th if you do not 

want to package a box yourself.  —Thank you, W.M.U. 

 

THE BUILDING AND GROUNDS committee will be trimming 

shrubs on the west side of the church on November 19th at 

9:00am.  Any church members may assist.  Please contact Ted 

Fisher for more information.   

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Children/Youth and Agape Sunday School classes hosting.  

Please join us.   
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